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TL/PDrive/CAS/Uniform Policy 
23 June 2023 
 
Dear parent/carers 
 
RE: Dress Code 
 
We have reminded our students about the dress code for Sixth Form.  As of Monday 26th June, students will be 
sent home if they do not follow this Code. 
 
There have been no changes to this policy since the start of the year. Please see the full policy on the school 
website and it is also within our sixth form area. 
 
All Sixth Form students should take pride in their school and themselves, and should therefore look smart 
and professional at all times. They should be dressed as though they were going to work in a formal environment.  
They must also remember that they are seen as role models for the whole school. 
 
This means:  
Boys choose from: 
● Formal suit – jacket and trousers 
● Conventional, collared shirt – must be tucked in 
● Ties may be worn 
● Shoes – Non-fabric, work orientated and comfortable (appropriate for a business environment  
 
Girls choose from: 
● Formal suit- jacket and trousers/dress/skirt 
● Trousers should be full length, skirts/dresses no more than 2 inches above the knee 
● Conventional blouse – short or long sleeved – no straps 
● Shoes – Non fabric, work orientated and comfortable (appropriate for a business environment) 
 
If your son/daughter is sent home, we will e-mail/text you to make you aware of this as well as informing you that 
the sanction for unprofessional dress is an Unprofessional Detention, after school, the following day. 
 
We would like to thank you for your support with this matter. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
Mr T Lewis 
Head of Sixth Form 
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